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Enjoy these scenes of last week’s spectacular Carnival! 

Another Successful Carnival Fund Raiser! 

http://madisonctrotary.com


The 4-Way Test: Of the things we think, say or do

1. Is it the TRUTH?
2. Is it FAIR to all concerned?
3. Will it build GOODWILL AND BETTER FRIENDSHIPS?
4. Will it be BENEFICIAL to all concerned?

Madison Rotary Club Meets Thursdays 8 AM at the Senior Center 
Guests Welcome! Contact President Susan Wagner

SusanWagnerRotary@gmail.com (203)-444-7403

20 Jul 23 Carnival Review and Board of Directors Meeting	 Mike Iacurci	
27 Jul 23 Mark Perlman - The Reluctant Soldier	 	 Chris Brown  
3 Aug 23 Jeanna Pellino - High Hopes Riding Center 	 Mike Iacurci	
10 Aug 23	 Dawn Morris - Cystic Fibrosis Foundation	 Chris Brown     

Roberta Lombardi - Infinite Strength Inc.

Gordon. R. McInally
Rotary International President

2023-2024

Christene Freedman
District 7980 Governor

2023-2024

Jim Satterwhite Memorial Water Well Completed!


The villagers of Amarin in the Seroti state of Uganda raise their water containers in celebration of their new 
water well.  800 to 1,000 people will benefit.  Nicely done!

Here are a few final images showing the casting & installation, well inscription and delivery of the jerry cans/celebration.   The well has 
now been authorized at both the district and national level.   The well was successfully completed on May 15th.   An image of the Well 
Sustainability Team at the well is also included.  Notice the joy on their faces!  This picture also nicely shows the fence they built around 
the well to protect it from animals. Nicely done!
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